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RAYMOND SCHOOL DISTRICT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

14’ Galvanized Dump Trailer 

 

The Raymond School District is accepting sealed bids for a new 14’ Galvanized Dump Trailer 

 

This trailer is to be purchased after July 1, 2024. 

 

Three (3) copies of each bid should be sealed and clearly marked “RFP District Dump Trailer”.  

Bids are due by and will be opened at 10:30am on May 22nd, 2024 at the Raymond 

Superintendent’s Office, Terry Leatherman, Superintendent, SAU #33, 43 Harriman Hill Road, 

Raymond, NH 03077.  Any communication regarding this RFP must be directed to: 

 

Todd Ledoux 

Iber Holmes Gove Middle School 

1 Stephen Batchelder Parkway 

Raymond, NH 03077 

603-234-3390 

Fax 603-895-9856 

t.ledoux@sau33.com 

 

 

Bid packages must include a detailed description of the trailer, options and warranties. 

 

Scope of Dump Trailer as follows: 

 

1) 14 ft Galvanized Dump Trailer 14K GVRW with tarp kit and ramps 

2) Include spare tire and mount  

3) Include rear jack stands 

 

Any questions must be forwarded in writing to the contact listed above by May 15, 2024.  

Answers will be provided in writing to all known bidders by May 17, 2024. 

 

The Raymond School Board reserves the right to negotiate with the selected bidder to change the 

scope of work. The Raymond School Board also reserves the right to negotiate with a bidder if 

all bids exceed the budgeted appropriation.  The Raymond School District reserves the right to 

waive any informality and accept or reject any, all or any part of a submitted quote and although 

price will be a major factor in the District’s award of the contract the District reserves the right to 

award the work to the party the School Board determines is in the best interest of the District in 

the School Board’s sole discretion.  Any bid received after the time and date specified shall not 

be considered.   
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